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I support this bill.  Nobody should be denied their unemployment due to a labor 

dispute at their place of employment.  In this economy most are struggling to meet 

bills, rent, pay medical bills, purchase food and other essentials, etc.  Depriving an 

individual of unemployment benefits would add to their burdens. 


